
One Island Family October 20, 2021 Weekly E-letter
Please send announcements to office@oneislandfamily.org+

View this newsletter online at http://www.oneislandfamily.org/currenteletter.pdf
Weekly E-Letter Deadline: Tuesday 5 p.m. Sunday Announcements Deadline: Thursday Noon

All One Island Family activities and events at the Fellowship Hall can be viewed at the following link:calendar 
Like us on Facebook “One Island Family Official”

ONE ISLAND FAMILY Sunday programs:

October 24 at 11 a.m. SMALL GROUP MINISTRY discussion group by Zoom. After good response 
to our September SGM conversation, we offer another guided discussion for deep listening on the 
topic of our UU First Principle: "Inherent Worth and Dignity”. Members will receive a Zoom invite by 
emailed on Friday, October 22. Join us to share your personal stories and life experiences.

Words for Gathering: “I think that one of our most important tasks is to convince others that there’s  
nothing to fear in differences; that difference, in fact, is one of the healthiest and most invigorating of  
human characteristics without which life would become meaningless. Here lies the power of the  
liberal way: not in making the whole world Unitarian Universalist, but in helping ourselves and others  
to see some of the possibilities inherent in viewpoints other than one’s own; in encouraging the free  
interchange of ideas; in welcoming fresh approaches to the problems of life; in urging the fullest,  
most vigorous use of critical self- examination.”   Adlai Stevenson

"The topic of US immigrations has been hotly debated for at least the last year. Recognizing that it is 
a topic that has the ability to polarize let us ever be aware of Stevenson’s words and discuss the 
topic from the perspective of radical hospitality and becoming aware of the differences that unite us. 
"  

(SGM Hospitality- Inherent Worth and Dignity 12.18.2006)

ONE ISLAND FAMILY Program Planners have been hard at work on November programs. We are 
working on outdoor locations for the first two Sundays. Details will be announced in our November 
monthly newsletter!

Remember: If you miss one of our newsletters sent to your email by Pete, our administrator, you can 
go to our website: oneislandfamily.org and click on "news" to see our latest weekly or monthly events. 
We do not include the zoom links on the website, to protect our meetings from unknown intruders. 
But if you are new to One Island Family, just contact the office (305) 296-4369 and leave a message 
to be added to our Zoom request list.


